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July 19, 2021

Dear Religious School Families,

We are excited to be back IN PERSON for the 2021-2022 religious school year!!! 

We will hold Sunday classes (930-1130AM) in the building beginning September 19, 2021.  Thank you for the privilege of working with your children this past school year, and we hope to see all of you again in the fall. Every student will receive a brand new Prayerbook (Siddur), Siddur Lev Shalem to keep and to use throughout life. Siddur Lev Shalem was warmly embraced by our congregation during the Pandemic, both the hardcopy and the on-line versions.

To new families, we hope you make the decision to enroll your children in our religious school program this coming year. Please feel at ease to contact us with any questions you may have about our program.  

Religious school tuition, per child, for the 2021-2022 school year is as follows:

	Religious School Tuition 2021-2022

	Tuition
	Paid in full by August 9
	After September 1

	$750
	$690
	$900



In order to take advantage of enrolling your child in our religious school, a membership application form must be completed along with an application form for religious school.  Some of the benefits of membership in the Sharei Chesed Congregation are as follows:   
· Participation in all religious services in the synagogue, subject to the rules and regulations which may be established by the Board of Directors.
· Attendance at all meetings of the Congregation.
· Attendance at regular meetings of the Board of Directors.
· A voice and a vote at the Annual Congregation Meeting which elects synagogue officers and board members.
PAYMENT OPTIONS:  Full Payment or Monthly Option—Check, Cash, or PayPal
To register, please go to: https://bit.ly/RelSchoolEnroll
Financial Assistance Statement:  Sharei Chesed believes that finances should not prevent any child from participating in our religious school.  If you feel you are unable to meet the financial obligations set forth in this letter, please contact Rabbi Ettedgui.

Rabbi Daniel Ettedgui


www.shareichesed.org   ♦   Sharei Chesed Congregation is a 501(c) (3) nonprofit organization.
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